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From: Adelina Bellisario
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Road safety
Date: November-05-24 10:06:54 AM

 
From: Nicole Dumanski <n  
Sent: Monday, November 4, 2024 11:07 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Road safety

 

 
Hello, please take this email into consideration for the safety of our Bolton community. I
hate feeling like my life and my family's is at risk when driving in and out of this town
everyday for work.
 
Please, please make some progress for change, and prevent any future traumas for
members of our community.
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